
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

Feb. 5, 2007- 

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin
 
The Board discussed delinquent homeowners and turning them over to a new attorney working with our CPA 
Steven Richer.

The Board discussed budgeting snow plowing.

The Board voted to contract with Hayes Trucking a flat fee per annum for plowing.

For the year remainder of 06/07 $15,000

For the next 4 years 2007-2011 $25,000

Steven Richer approved budgeting snow plowing to avoid assessments.

Approved 4-0.

58 Lex needs extra snow plowing attention for the steep driveway.

The Board discussed replacing street lights.

Danny to paint front doors in the spring.

Minutes approved 4-0.

Next meeting Monday Mar 5- 6pm 3 Lex.


